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\ Dear Students, Parentspand Guardians,

I am looking forward to seeing you in Third Grade! It will be a
exciting school year. It is important, though, to maintain the skills you
learned in Second Grade. Remember to review math facts and adding and
subtracting with regrouping. Utilizing the IXL program is good practice
~ (complete only 20 grade skills). Extra credit will be given to students

\ completing Math IXL. It is available all summer. Reading and writing
during the summer is also important.

Attached you will find a Reading List for Third Grade. Students, you
will need to read 2 books during the summer months. You need to complete
the attached Book Report sheets for the 2 books you read. When you return in
September you will hand in the reports, and they will count as a grade.

Parents, when the students report to school in September, please do not
send in any money for stationery. Below is a list of the items that your child
will need to be purchased here at St. Charles and items you may purchase
outside of school. A price list will be given to you during the summer.
Stationery items will be sold once you return. Enjoy the summer months and
be safe!

Thank you,
Mrs. DeLeon
ITEMS TO BE PURCHASED OTHER REQUIRED ITEMS
AT SCHOOL
5 copybooks 1 schoolbag
theme tablet 2 red pencils, 1 ruler
olders — Communication and Test 1 box of crayons or Twistables

| art box that holds all art supplies

2 folders — Classroom, Social Studies
| large glue stick

1 roll of scotch tape

2 large book sox
1 pencil case




